From Your Pastor’s Heart ...

On August 12th, I notified Bishop Graves of my
decision to retire from the South Ga. Conference of the
UMC. | am making application to be received as a full
elder by the Global Methodist Church. This will allow
me to continue to serve our church which | love as we
follow the leadership of God’s Holy Spirit into that best
future which He wishes to give to us.

On August 20th, Lay Leader Tom Turner and | will vote
in a called conference of the South Ga. Conference to
approve the separation of 62 member churches
including Kingsland FUMC. You can view this at the
conference website via this link: wwwsgaumc.org .

Our Church will then take the final steps to separate us
from the South Ga. Conference and to affiliate us with
the Global Methodist Church. This should be finalized
about the middle of September.

God has given to us the wonderful privilege to be a part
of what He is doing in our Camden county community.
Join me as we prayerfully and humbly commit
ourselves to walk with Him in Christ our Lord.

In His Service,

Bruce Vaughn, Pastor
Kingsland First United Methodist Church



